
 

  

 

Thursday June 06th, 2024 

To: Users of Epinephrine PFS 
 
Subject: Mitigation of Pfizer Epinephrine PFS shortage 
 
Dear user, 
 
As you already know, Pfizer is currently on shortage for the Epinephrine PFS product. In the 
meantime, Aguettant is already working with Pfizer to supply as much product as possible. The 
Aguettant product (manufacturer code 600964) is an Epinephrine 1 mg / 10 mL (0,1 mg / mL) 
under a PFS format. 
 
 
Because this crucial situation is serious, the following actions have been taken by Aguettant: 
 

• Evaluate the current market needs to supply as much product as possible 

• Increase production volumes of the Aguettant product 

• Make available the short-dated products (products of the October 2024 expiry dates are 
being sent to hospitals) 

• Ensure product availability for Pfizer user is distributed evenly across the country 
 

Other actions are under evaluation and will be communicated once confirmed.  
 
For the summer period, Aguettant will be able to supply only part of the market demand for the 
Pfizer users. As such, you might receive an e-mail with questions from Aguettant when you send 
an allocation change request through the CPDN system. We strive in treating your request within 
the same day it is received. 
 
Please do not hesitate in contacting us should you have any further questions. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Suzanne Ménard 
General Manager 
Aguettant Canada Inc. 
injectables@aguettant.ca 
514-772-6294 
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